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My name is Matthew from Tualatin, Oregon. I’m strongly opposed to HB 2025. 

Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs in the middle of a cost-of-

living crisis is unacceptable. This bill punishes working families just trying to get by. 

Enough is enough. 

 

Instead of passing this bill, please consider cutting wasteful spending on things 

Oregonians do not care about like DEI programs in government, critical race theory in 

our schools, and bureaucratic red tape. We care about supporting our families, 

putting food on the table, getting our kids a quality education and earning a fair wage 

that can pay for affordable housing.  


